Planning Counter

Subject: Welby Sub Area Plan

----- Original Message-----

From: Norma Frank [mailto:nfrank@coloradolighting.com]
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2013 9:29 PM

To: WelbyPlan

Subject: Welby Sub Area Plan

Joelle,

A quick note to thank you for all of your hard work on the Welby Plan. We have one
suggestion regarding the road system you shared as an example of possibilities; create a
transportation committee comprised of Adams County Transportation, CDOT, as well as any of
the property owners who have new proposed streets on their land. As you mentioned, what
you proposed was only a first try. This committee would be a place to have a better
discussion about possibilities. Also, we do believe 73rd Avenue as well as 74th Avenue need
to be addresed regarding not only car traffic but pedestrian traffic.

Vic and Norma Frank

Sent from my iPad



